From: Rick Mesker

Sent: 21/06/2024 2:16:32 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: TRIMMED: Pittwater RSL Development Proposal # DA2024/0675
Dear Council,

As a resident at 33 Emma Street Mona Vale, | am concerned over the noise pollution that may
emanate from the proposed sporting courts the Pittwater RSL wish to proceed with.

As it stands, | can hear noise emanating from the venue already on any given Friday,
Saturday or Sunday afternoon & evenings, which encroach on the comfort & repose of
surrounding residents, me included.

If the plan goes ahead, we will be subjected to interruptive noise coming into our homes 7

days & evenings per week.

On top of that, | can already hear a marked increase in road noise since the Mona Vale Road
widening was completed and the extra potential noise from this new proposed venture will be
extra annoying.

Thank you for considering my concern.

Kind regards,

Rick Mesker.





